
 

Lottery Procedures 
 
 
 
A lottery will be conducted annually when applications to the Dual language program exceed the 
number of spaces available.  
 
For the 2019-2020 school year the lottery will be conducted as follows: 
 

 
Form Due Date 
Mid-February  

All parents, including parents of students with siblings who 
already participate in the Dual Language program, must 
submit the Dual Language Interest form by the 
4 PM deadline. 

Lottery Date 
Beginning of March 

Dual language siblings, then other Churchill residents will 
receive priority placement consideration. If the number of 
sibling and Churchill applicants exceeds the number of 
spaces available, a Churchill lottery will be held.  
 
If siblings and Churchill residents do not utilize all the 
program spaces, opportunities for participation will be 
opened up to remaining applicants from other District 
schools.  
 
If the number of District wide applicants exceeds the 
number of spaces available, a second lottery will be held.  
 
A waiting list for remaining applicants will be created in 
the event that space becomes available within the first 
month of the start of  school in August.  

Letters Sent 
End of March 

Notification  letters of program acceptance status will be 
will be sent home to families the week of March 18. 
 

Kindergarten Orientation 
at Churchill 
Early May 

Kindergarten Orientation at Churchill will occur in early 
May from 6:30-7:30 PM. Churchill will send more 
information to parents at a later date 

 


